
•	  Are you feeling a lack of support and connection now that you are in your 
mid-career? 

•	 Do you want to engage more with children’s book publishing professionals at 
other houses and in other departments? 

•	 Looking for more information and guidance on how to be the best manager you 
can be?

•	 Would you like more professional development and the chance to connect with 
industry veterans for their advice and insights?

The CBC Mid-Level Career Committee is the newest program from the CBC. This 
group was created to develop programming and networking opportunities to  
support publishing professionals in their mid-career.

While mid-career is hard to define, this committee will predominately support those 
in years 5 to 10/15 of their publishing careers.

Sign up to receive emails from the CBC Mid-Level Career Committee!

Those who register for this mailing list will receive event invites, quarterly  
resource newsletters, opportunities for networking and  

mentorship, and more. 

Email Shaina.Birkhead@cbcbooks.org with questions.

Sign up to be a part of this group

PICKING UP WHERE THE EARLY CAREER COMMITTEE STOPS

CBC MID-LEVEL CAREER 
COMMITTEE

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfGmBSa78l4wO2dPuHksyNlpKHFsrZSNxjT3lopVuDMFrUBmA/viewform

